
 
  
 

 

 

 

 

    

Main Street, Sutton in Craven, Keighley, BD20 7JS 
Tel: 01535 632181  

Email:  admin@sutton-in-cravencofe.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Sutton in Craven C.E (V.C) Primary School 
Headteacher: Mrs O Gibbons 

 

Wednesday 5th January 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Birch & Oak Class: Toga Day – Monday 10th January 

This term, our humanities work is focusing on world history and Ancient Greece. To get our children 
excited, we would like to invite the children to join us in a Toga Day! We will immerse ourselves in all 
things Greek and it seems only right that we dress the part. 

Our Ancient Greece launch day will be Monday 10th January. 

All children in Birch and Oak class are asked to come to school in a homemade toga. All you need to make 
a toga, is a bed sheet. The children are to wear their white school polo shirt and trousers/skirt underneath 
and school shoes.   If you are not sure how to make one, simply bring the sheet into school and we can 
help them fashion one.  They could also have a go at making a Greek Headdress! 

   

Thank you for your support. 

With best wishes, 

Mrs Harrison, Mrs Campbell and Miss McGeoch 
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